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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

13.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to express my concern regarding the issue of homeless 
encampments in Los Angeles County, particularly in the aftermath of the 
Grants Pass. I am deeply worried that the lack of a countywide strategy for 
addressing encampments will result in homeless people being moved around 
to the city of Los Angeles.

As you are aware, the homelessness crisis in Los Angeles County is a 
complex and multifaceted issue that requires a comprehensive and 
coordinated response. The Executive Director of the Homeless Initiative and 
the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA) play critical roles in 
developing and implementing strategies to address homelessness in our 
communities. However, I believe that a countywide approach is necessary to 
effectively address the issue of encampments.

Without a countywide strategy, I fear that cities may resort to moving 
homeless individuals and families to other jurisdictions, rather than 
addressing the root causes of homelessness. This approach will only 
exacerbate the problem and create a cycle of displacement that will ultimately 
harm the most vulnerable members of our society.

I urge you to take immediate action to develop a countywide strategy for 
addressing encampments. This strategy should prioritize providing permanent 
supportive housing, access to healthcare and mental health services, and job 
training and placement programs. It should also include measures to prevent 
the displacement of homeless individuals and families and ensure that all 
cities in Los Angeles County are held accountable for their role in addressing 
this crisis.

The homelessness crisis in Los Angeles County requires a collaborative and 
comprehensive approach. I urge you to take the lead in developing a 
countywide strategy for addressing encampments and ensuring that all 
members of our community have access to the resources and support they 
need to thrive.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Monisha Parker
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